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8th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Re: End of Term 3 Information and Arrangements 

 
Term Dates 

The school will break for half term from Monday 15th February returning on Tuesday 23rd 

February.  During the half term school will be closed for all pupils including those deemed as vulnerable 
or children of key workers.  Remote learning and key worker / vulnerable pupil provision will resume 

on Tuesday 23rd February. 
 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

While school is closed to the majority of pupils we will send vouchers via the Government scheme 
Edenred, if you are concerned that you have not received a voucher but are entitled to contact the 

school on 01227 931300.  If you think your child may be eligible for free school meals but is not 
currently receiving them please visit the KCC website for more information:  

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals#tab-2 
 

Remote Learning 

Thank you for your responses to our 'Remote Learning Survey'.  Nearly half of all parents took the time 
to respond and we were delighted with the outcome.  You can see the results below.  We continue to 

evaluate our remote learning offer carefully and make regular improvements.  You can get support with 
remote learning through our new website: https://sites.google.com/swale.at/twsremotelearning/home 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
School Reopening Plans 

As we write to you there is no new information from the Government about school reopening dates, 
we will of course keep you informed as information is released. 

 

Have a restful half term. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 

Mrs AM Gibson Mr S Scales 
Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals#tab-2
https://sites.google.com/swale.at/twsremotelearning/home

